

# WGC Seniors Committee Mtg Minutes 10<sup>th</sup> May 2018

## **Present:**

J Sinclair, R Arthur, R Jennings, J Coward, L Harris, A Moore, D Morris

**Apologies:** A Roberts, P Harper

**Minutes of previous meeting** accepted as a true record

## **Outstanding Actions:**

1. Poundbury Wealth management did not attend the 2017 whisky scramble (so no donation) but they will be pleased to attend the 2018 event
2. It was agreed that the Sturminster Marshall team fixture will continue

## **FEEDBACK FROM WGC COMMITTEE MEETING**

DM attended the 10<sup>th</sup> May WGC meeting and gave brief report on important matters discussed:

1. Members concern at the proposal to remove honours boards – under consideration
2. CASC – two subsidiaries have been set up, bar and catering, but progress has been put on hold. A briefing note will be produced soon to keep club members in the picture.
3. The Captain will respond to Doug Pratt's letter on his return from holiday
4. Recruitment of course marshals is in hand
5. Communications with club members considered inadequate

## **Finance**

There was no finance report

## **Seniors Fixtures**

- Team matches are going very well
- DM reported that the 2019 fixture list was with the competitions chairman for agreement.

## **Competitions Report**

To encourage more entries into the spring open competition it had been agreed by JS and BJ to reduce the entry fee to £10 for WGC members by removing the food element.

RJA will return £8 to players who have already paid for food.

**RJA**

There was a prolonged discussion on detailed arrangements for the day – many lessons have been learned for future events.

There will be a "nearest the pin" on the 5<sup>th</sup> hole.

## **A.O.B.**

- JC volunteered as the seniors section representative on the charity week committee
- LH proposed that 3 seniors team be entered for the club championship day
- A special committee meeting will be held on **24<sup>th</sup> May at 09.00** to confirm arrangements for the spring scramble (29<sup>th</sup> May)
- ***The next committee meeting will be held at 09.00 on Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> June 2018***

Ron Arthur  
Secretary